
Ashley Starr 
astarr@beaumontca.gov 
Recreation Superintendent 
City of Beaumont Parks & Recreation 
1310 Oak Valley Pkwy 
Beaumont, CA  92223 
 
Dear Ashley, 
 
On behalf of Beaumont Cherry Valley Rotary Club, we wish to request a fee waiver to use a classroom at 
Chatigny Center.  We will be holding our Rotary Club meetings every Thursday and attendance averages 
15 per meeting.   
 
As you are aware, Rotary is a nonprofit service organization that continues to provide services to local 
seniors and youth in the City of Beaumont.  We are active in many community activities including 
Interact, Cherry Festival Parade, Winter Wish, Thanksgiving Day Dinner, Veterans Day, Human 
Trafficking, just to name a few.   
 
We would greatly appreciate it if Council could waive all fees. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robin L Knight 
President 2022-2023 
 

mailto:astarr@beaumontca.gov

